Preoperative Instructions  
Following the recent examination of your child, Dr. Miner has recommended treatment be completed in the operating room under general anesthesia at Connecticut Children’s Medical Center (CCMC).  To schedule a date and time at the above facility a $500 hospital call fee is required up front.  As a courtesy, TLC will submit the proposed treatment plan to your insurance company in effort to establish the out-of-pocket costs that will be due two weeks prior to the date of surgery. 
Within the envelope you are being provided, please find a CCMC brochure outlining important information and directions to the facility.  The following forms enclosed are required prior to scheduling:

· The CCMC Operating Room Scheduling form,

· A signed Permission for Operation or Special Procedure form,  

· A front and back copy of the dental and medical insurance cards. 
The enclosed Short Form History and Physical must be completed by your child’s physician within 30 days of the surgery date.  Please return the completed form to our office within ___ days prior to surgery so it can be reviewed by Dr. Miner and forwarded to CCMC.   
Also enclosed are applications for CareCredit and CapitolOne healthcare financing should you require financial assistance.

If additional information  
Best Regards,
Dr. Laura B. Miner, D.D.S.
Compliments of TLC Pediatric Dentistry, LLC

266 Silas Deane Highway

Wethersfield, CT 06019

860-257-4847

